
CODE OF CONDUCT ON GRADUATION DATES 

 

Dear students,  

In order to comply with the safety regulations and guarantee a smooth and regular graduation process, we 
would like to invite you and your guests to abide by the following rules: 

 

1) Wait for your turn, without disturbing the thesis presentations in process; 
 

2) It is strictly forbidden to occupy any internal facility after the graduation ceremony: newly 
graduate students and their guests are kindly requested to move outside; 

 

3) Celebrations must be held outside, maintaining an appropriate behavior and avoiding any 
excess; 

 

4) All areas of the faculty (inside and outside) must be kept clean, it is strictly prohibited to 
leave confetti, food or beverages around without storing waste in the dedicated collectors; 

 

5) It is strictly forbidden to affix posters/signs either inside or outside the faculty; 
 

6) Animals are not allowed in any internal facility during the dissertations or the graduation 
ceremony; 

 

Recalling what entirely disposed in Art. 2043 of the Civil Code with respect to liability for damage and Art. 
635 of the Penal Code with respect to damage offence. 

 

The chair of the graduation committee will retain the right not to sign the graduation report and to point 
out any issues directly to the Magnifico Rettore. 

 

 


